
City of Evansville 
 

JOB ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

Journey Level or Advanced Step Apprentice Electric Line Worker  

 

 

The City of Evansville is accepting applications for the position of a Journey level or 
preferred third step or higher Apprentice Electric Line Worker within the Water & Light 
Utility. We are seeking an energetic individual with a high level of reliability, accountability, 
and accuracy. This is a full-time position which is responsible for day-to-day operations, 
maintenance and repair of electrical systems.   
 
A journey-level line worker must have completed an indentured apprenticeship program. 
The third step or higher apprentice must be currently enrolled in an apprenticeship 
program.  Applicants must have the ability to perform strenuous physical labor and heavy 
manual tasks including climbing and working with energized lines.  Knowledge of safety 
rules and good communication skills are important.  Requirements include a high school 
diploma or equivalent and a current valid Wisconsin Commercial Driver’s License with air 
brakes and combination trailer endorsement is required.  A DMV background check, drug 
test and a pre-employment physical exam will be required.  This position requires after-
hours emergency repairs, with evening, weekend and Holiday on-call duty.  Applicants 
must be able to respond to these situations in a reasonable time. 
 
This Journey level position offers a starting wage of $44.00. The third step apprentice wage 
starts at $41.85. Evansville offers an excellent benefit package including health care, 
dental, vision, life insurance, longevity bonus, retirement and more.  The City focuses on 
quality of life and continued education in all of our positions.   
 
Full job description and application forms are available at evansvillewi.gov/hr.  Completed 
applications must be returned to Melanie Bolden, PO Box 529, 31 S. Madison Street, 
Evansville, WI  53536. First review of applications will start December 13th, posting will 
remain open until position is filled.  Emailed applications will be accepted as well to 
m.bolden@evansvillewi.gov.  Confidentiality cannot be guaranteed for finalists. 
 

The City of Evansville is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
 

https://evansvillewi.gov/city_government/human_resources/
mailto:m.bolden@evansvillewi.gov

